
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Photographs 
You should have received an email with details of how you view your child’s class photographs. Please 
read all of the details on how to log on. The image on the email is of Reception class, but when you input 
the username and password, it will take you to your child’s class. If you have more than one child, you 
will have received more than one email. 
 
Year 6 Transition 
We are awaiting confirmation as to whether this will be taking place as planned, following the 
announcement that current Covid-19 restrictions will remain in place for a further four weeks. Once we 
are informed, we will inform Year 6 parents & carers. 
 
Lunchtime supervisor role 
A vacancy has arisen in school for a lunchtime supervisor from September. The position is for 6.25 hours 
per week. If you are interested, please visit our website, where full details are available and the 
application form is for you to download. The closing date is Friday 2nd July at 12 noon.  
 
Year 6 Lockers 
Please ensure that the Year 6 locker keys are handed in on Monday 12th July. Lockers need to be 
completely clear. Please ensure keys are handed in, otherwise we will keep the £5 deposit to replace the 
key. Please hand all keys to Mrs Sligo. 
 
Lunch money 
Please ensure that any outstanding dinner money is fully paid before the end of term. If your child is in 
Year 6 and you pay by direct debit, please do not cancel this until the July payment has been taken in 
August.  
 
Sports Day 
As outlined in previous newsletters, we will be holding sports days this year, but as individual classes. 
Scores will be added up and totalled to create House winners. Sports Day for each class will be held in 
their normal PE sessions over the coming weeks and will be for the children only. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 16th July  Last day of term 
Monday 6th September  Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 7th September Teacher Training Day 
Wednesday 8th September First day of autumn term for children 
 

Issue 25 Friday 18th June 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


